
From: Casper, Timothy L <TCasper@madisoncollege.edu>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 12:05 PM 

To: Mayor <Mayor@cityofmadison.com>; Stark, Michael M <MMStark@madisoncollege.edu> 

Cc: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com>; Baumel, Christie 
<CBaumel@cityofmadison.com>; Orrantia, Leslie <LOrrantia@cityofmadison.com>; Bidar, Shiva 
<district5@cityofmadison.com> 

Subject: RE: 3rd Substitute CI District 

 

Mayor Rhodes-Conway, 

 

First, again, thank you for the opportunity to review to draft. 

 

Mike Stark and our facilities team reviewed the draft and it addresses concerns that we had previously 
shared with Alder Bidar. 

 

Please let me know if you need additional information from Madison College. 

 

Tim 

 

 

  

Tim Casper, Ed.D.  

Vice President, Institutional Learning and Effectiveness 

 Madison College  |  1701 Wright St  |  Madison, WI  53704-2599  |  (608) 246-6100 or (800) 322-
6282 

  +1 (608) 246-6033 | tcasper@madisoncollege.edu   

  
 

    

 




